U. S.  OFFICE OF GOVERNMENT ETHICS
JUSTIFICATION FOR A NONMATERIAL/NONSUBSTANTIVE CHANGE
REQUEST AN INDIVIDUAL’S ETHICS DOCUMENTS (OGE FORM 201) 
NOVEMBER 2023


OGE currently has approval under the Paperwork Reduction Act for two versions of the OGE Form 201 Request an Individual’s Ethics Documents, a pdf version and an online version. OGE also currently has approval for Spanish and Chinese translations of the online form. OGE is moving its offices as of the beginning of February, 2024. Therefore, OGE proposes updating its address in the public burden statement on all versions of the form, and in one place in the pdf instructions. 

This change to the OGE Form 201 will have no effect on the burden to filers.
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